
 

Parentline  
Newsletter of St. Paul’s Lutheran School                                               www.stpaulslutheranschool.com 
September 17, 2018            662-4757             Tax ID #91-1004389           officestpaul@nwi.net         Trimester 1 Issue #4          

Grandparents Day is Wednesday! 
We look forward to seeing grandparents visiting 

our school.  The ECE (PK & Y5) classrooms are 
open for you to visit at the time on your 

invitation. 
The ELM (K-5th) department is inviting you to 
bring your lunch and eat with your grand-

student. Grades K-1 have lunch from 12-12:30, 
grades 2-5 have lunch from 12:30-1.  

 

Invite your Pastor to Breakfast 
Remember to invite your pastor to breakfast on 

Wednesday September 26!  Many of you have been 
contacted by your teachers to bring items for the 

breakfast.  You can drop them off on Tuesday in the 
church kitchen.  Students get to have breakfast at 

school with their pastor and their friends. 
 

Harvest Carnival 
Ticket pre-order flyers will come home next week with 
your students. Tickets will be $15 preordered or $17 at 

the door.  Help is still needed for game booths, etc. Here 
is the link to sign up: 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0d4aaea62ca4ff
2-harvest 

 
Auction PIP Hour Opportunities 

*Ask for an auction procurement packet: These packets 
include everything you need to ask for donations from a 
set of businesses in a certain area of Wenatchee or East 
Wenatchee.  
*Join a committee: Publicity, Decorating, Auction Item 
Organization, or Auction Details, among others. 
*Invite your church congregation or members of a 
community group you attend:  Make an announcement, 
hang posters, and sell tickets after the service or meeting.   
(packets available) 
*Hang posters around town or set up publicity 
opportunities for our auction. 
E-mail stpaulsgrandauction@hotmail.com or call today 
to let us know what you would like to help with! 

 
Hot Lunch Friday - $3 Due Wednesday 

ECE:  McDonald’s      ELM:  Costco Hotdogs  
 

 

Administrator’s Corner 
The Blessing of Teachers 

Here at St. Paul’s we are blessed with an amazing 
teaching and support staff.  I continually observe them 

guiding with love, instructing with patience, and 
listening with understanding.  What a blessing it is to 
have a community of adults mentoring our students, 

building a foundation of faith, character, and academic 
excellence.  In support of these teachers, I ask you to 

join me in remembering to thank them for their service 
to our school and their commitment to each student.  We 
can also remember to support them with encouragement 

and prayer. 
 

Almighty God, 
We come to you today and give thanks for all our 

teachers. 
Thank you for the way in which they give of themselves 

each day in the classroom, 
Serving and instructing the next generation of this land. 

We thank you for them all now. 
Father, please fill their hearts with courage now by your 

mighty Spirit. 
Fill them with your strength, so they may rise to every 

challenge and not grow weary. 
Fill them with your wisdom, so that they may be able to 
make good judgment when guiding and helping others. 

Fill them with your peace, so that when stress and 
anxiety comes it would not overwhelm them. 

Fill them with your joy, so that the passion they have for 
their subject may become a infectious passion that 

spreads. 
We ask all this in the wonderful name of Jesus. 

Amen. 
 

 

“Teach me your way, O Lord, and I will walk in your truth; give 
me an undivided heart; that I may fear your name.” 

- Psalm 86:11 
 

COMING EVENTS:  
Sep 19 – Grandparent’s Day ECE 
Sep 19 – Grandparent Lunch ELM 
Sep 21 – Salmonfest 3 
Sep 26 – Pastor Breakfast 
Sep 27 – Library 2 
Sep 27 – Sport Gym K 
Sep 28 – Library K/1 
Oct 5 – Harvest Carnival 
Nov 3 – St. Paul’s Grand Auction 
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